
Dear (Production Company),

Thank you for choosing the City of Brantford as the location for your latest film project. We embrace the 
opportunity to showcase Brantford on the big and small screen, and we hope that you enjoyed your visit.

In the past, we have had several production companies inquire about ways they can donate back to, and 
improve, our community. These types of legacy projects allow productions to leave a positive impact in  
the community long after they leave.  Past productions and legacy projects include:

• All-Round Champion, 2019 – covered costs related to the repainting of the lower diving platforms, 
replacing the rubber mat around the pool’s edge and power-washing decks at the Wayne Gretzky 
Sports Centre

•	Awake, 2019 - $5,000 donation which the City of Brantford used to fund Brantford’s Grand Exhibit Public 
Art Project

• The Handmaid’s Tale, 2018 – paid for the cleanup on both sides of the banks of the Grand River at 		
Brant’s Crossing 

We would be delighted if you would consider donating to one of our ongoing projects: 

• City Hall Public Art Project

•	Ghost light installation at Brantford’s historic Sanderson Centre for the Performing Arts

•	Monetary donation to one of our local museums, galleries or performing arts groups

•	Other suggestion

Thank you again. Please do not hesitate to reach out to us with any questions or concerns at  
film@brantford.ca or call 519-751-9900 and ask to speak to a film liaison. 
 

Sincerely,

Kara Davey, Arts & Culture Development Officer 

Kevin Dekok, Economic Development Officer 
Economic Development & Tourism Department, City of Brantford 

Film Legacy Projects

https://www.brantford.ca/en/things-to-do/brantfords-grand-exhibit.aspx

